August 24, 2015

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to endorse Joe Stephens for Justice of the Peace, Precinct 3, Position 1.
This is not a decision that has come lightly for us. Our current Judge has been in office
for over 20 years. Judge Parrott has always been fair to everyone, concerned about
issues with our youth and senior citizens, and active in our communities. Knowing Joe
Stephens for many years, we know that he shares these same concerns and will continue
to address these issues.

More than anything, we need good people in public service today. We need someone
who will listen to our concerns and cares about our community.

We believe Joe is the right candidate for the job and we ask that you join us in
supporting Joe Stephens for Justice of the Peace, Precinct 3, Position 1.
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